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Dear Customer: 
 
Beginning Tuesday, January 3 and continuing through the end of February, crews will be 
working on improvements to the sidewalks, lighting and drop off areas at Bay Fair station. 
These improvements will require the removal of some trees to allow for sidewalk widening and 
resurfacing and the addition of new curb ramps and lighting. 
 
The work will be conducted in three (3) phases (see map on back for locations): 
 
Phase 1: Close 33 parking spaces, remove 2 trees and replace sidewalk. 
 
Phase 2: Relocate 18 reserved parking spaces, resurface the pedestrian bridge, widen 
sidewalk from bridge to station and remove 1 tree to install new curb ramp. 
 
Phase 3: Close 44 parking spaces, remove 12 trees, replace sidewalk and relocate lights. 
(Additional trees may need to be removed—an arborist will be onsite to make that decision). 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and appreciate your patience. 
 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-
2278。 
 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART 
al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên 
Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
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